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Dear Ron,

Many thanks for the information about the Conference of
the Anglo-Catalan Society. I'm sorry to say in answer to
the first invitation of the kind that I've had that I shan't
be coming% Unfortunately, I'm busy that weekend, but please
do keep me on the listg—I am most interested.

Best wishes.

Yours sincerely,

[

G. MELLOR
Professor




